
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD FOR THE PROPOSED UPDATE TO THE ICC 

G4 - 2012 GUIDELINE FOR COMMISSIONING 

 

The International Code Council (ICC) is providing notice of proposed changes to the 
ICC G4, Guideline for Commissioning.  
 
ICC will accept written comments for at least 30-days ending on July 16,, 2018. All 

written comments for this period must be submitted no later than 5 p.m. on July 16, 

2018. 

 All written comments received within the public comment period and pertaining to the 

indicated proposed changes will be reviewed by the ICC G4 Guideline Committee as 

part of the compilation of their files. If you have proposed amendments (edits) to the 

text, please include them in the comment form. The Committee will consider each 

comment individually and make amendments if approved. PLEASE LIMIT COMMENTS 

TO THE PROPOSED CHANGES. 

It is important to note that the Guideline has been reformatted with significant 

modifications proposed by the committee so the document is shown as 

‘proposed amendments’ nearly in its entirety.   

Use the comment form attached to this notice or at this link (click here) and Email 

Comments to IgCC@iccsafe.org 


